
From:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  10/23/2018 10:58:00 AM

To:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Caltrans Meeting
 

Hi Wes –
Following up on our meeting last week, have you made any progress arranging a meeting with Caltrans re the Hollywood
Center project?  Thanks!
‐ Tom


